Key, Lori

From: Barbara Leighton <_>

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 11:37 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Permits for oil and gas extraction

Dear County Supervisors:

| urge you to safeguard present and future generations of people in Ventura County by requiring all new drilling and
expanded extraction of oil production to meet current health and safety standards.

Companies should not be allowed to expand operations of old permits without a thorough review of the impacts in today’s
world. As County Supervisors, you have the authority to prevent immediate and long-term damage caused by
accumulated pollution and greenhouse gases. Health issues, wild fires and droughts are serious and costly threats to our
economic viability and well-being.

Please keep all of our grandchildren in mind as your set policies for our future.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Leighton
Hew!ury !ar!, !! !1320



